From: Geoff Cadogan-Cowper <

Sent: Monday, 8 October 2018 3:18 PM

To: Local Government Division (DPaC)
Subject: Burial and Cremation Amendment Bill 2018

| wish to state my support for the above Bill and its provisions.
As to the hypocrisy the Anglican Church is displaying. . . .

Geoff Cadogan-Cowper





